Floridian stopped pursuing that LNG project in 2020. In a letter dated October 1, 2020, to the U. S.
Department of Energy,’ Floridian advised as follows: “During the April through September 2020 period,
Floridian made the decision to stop pursuing the development of its natural gas liquefaction and LNG

storage facility projects. Accordingly, Floridian did not engage in any activities to progress the projects.”

? Letter from Floridian Natural Gas Storage to U. S. Department of Energy, dated October 1, 2020,
https://www.energy.gov/sites/default/files/2020/11/£80/2020%200¢t%20FGS %20DOE%20semi%20annual %20report%20%2800

2%29.pdf
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